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Message from the Principal 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Can you believe we have reached the end  of  another  school  year? I am so proud of each and every one 

of our pupils and parents for your  resi l ience, patience and positivity. We really do have a  wonderful 

spirit here in Drumcondra N.S and I thank everyone for all their hard work. 

 

May and June have been very busy months. We started Spanish lessons which the children really 

enjoyed. Children from 4th – 6th competed in the Santry school athletics event while the classes from 

3rd to 6th participated in the ‘Cluster Cup’ which was an inter school soccer competition from teams in 

the local area. For the sponsored walk, infants walked from the school to Griffith Park while 1st to 6th 

walked up Grace Park Road, looped around through Mobhi Drive, visited the Botanic Gardens, continued 

into the park and then back to school. As an added note, caterpillars were born in Ms. Neale’s class 

which the children (and staff) thought was amazing! Ms. Taggart’s worked extremely hard at 

achieving our Green Schools Flag, while Mr. Rogers and Melanie Taylor (our EAL teacher) worked 

diligently in preparing our SET Review inspection. This week we had a fantastic day at Funtasia as well 

as an extremely active Sports Day! 

 

This year's graduation service was incredibly moving as we celebrated (and said goodbye to) our 6 th Class 

students who will be starting their new journey in secondary school. Thank you, Cole, Sonny, Aisling, Tom, 

Oliver, Simas, Hannah, Zara, Sonny, Billy and Oisin. We wish you all the best next year and we will miss 

you! 

 

Finally, a big goodbye to Ms. Taggart who is moving back up North to Belfast, we wish her all the best and will 

miss her! I wish everyone a happy, healthy, and safe summer. Remember to go outdoors and spend as 

much time as possible with your friends and family. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Karl Lawless 

Acting Principal 

 

 

Please note that there is a much more comprehensive array of photos and videos on ClassDojo  
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    GREEN SCHOOLS NEWS 

Well done to Ms. Taggart and to the whole school for 

their fantastic work in achieving a Green Flag award 
(Theme - water). 

 

 

   Spanish Lessons 

    
 

 

 

  Soccer Pics! 
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   Santry Athletics 

 

  Bike Day & Playground Fun! 
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Sports Day 

 

 

 

  

  School Tour 
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